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MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD

FROM:

SUBJECT:

1.

W

MOKD FOR RELEASE 1993 !

“HF™'®’*
Bruce L. Solie
Chief, Security Analysis Group

SLOBODA, Vladimir 
#350 565
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m noThis memorandum identifies those Office of Security

files which were reviewed by House Select Committee on 
Assassinations (HSCA) staff members in conjunction with the 
HSCA’s investigation into the deaths of President John F. 
Kennedy and Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr.

2. Under procedures established with the HSCA, certain 
items of information were’ not reviewed by HSCA staff members. 
These items were placed in envelopes, sealed, appropriately 
identified, and put back into the security file prior to 
HSCA review. Office of Security personnel reviewing these 
files should maintain the integrity of each envelope below 
so that interested parties may know what was and was not 
reviewed by HSCA staff members.

3. In some instances, the above files contain material 
marked in the lower right-hand corner with a green circular 
dot. This mark should alert Office of Security personnel to 
the fact that this material was located and placed in the
file at the.time of the HSCA review and was seen 
staffer(s). This material should not be removed 
file.

4. Attached to this memorandum is a review
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by an HSCA 
from the

sheet which
identifies the name of the HSCA reviewer(s) and the date of 
his review. *

5. Questions regarding the above procedure and/or the 
HSCA’s review should be directed to the Security Analysis 
Group.

Attachment

Bruce L. Solie
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MATERIAL i'!AIl>H!l) AT CIA HEADQUARTERS BY

HOUSE SELF;CT COMMITTEE ON ■ ASSASSINATIONS STAFF MEMBERS

FILE TITLH/^iMlTR/VOLlIE :

INCLUSIVE DATES:

CUSTODIAL UNIT/LOCATION:

DELETIONS, IF ANY:

NO DOCUMENTS MAY RE COPIED OR REMOVED FROM. THIS FILE:.
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